
Reception News 
 

We’ve had a wonderful first week back!  

In Come and See we’re thinking about Gathering. We are talking about how 

the Parish family gather together. 

We started our new growing topic Roots, Shoots and Muddy Boots. We went 

on a Spring hunt and looked for signs of Spring. We have been talking 

about the changes that happen during Spring time and how the Spring 

season is different to Winter.  

In maths we have been practising our counting, comparing groups of objects 

and solving problems using the words more, less and the same. 

In PE we are exploring movement and expression. We explored ways of 

moving to show a little seed growing, the rain pouring, the wind blowing, the 

sun shining and the bees buzzing. 

 

Messages from Miss Davies… 

Thank you for your ongoing donations of junk modelling materials. 

For hygiene purposes, can I kindly ask that no toilet rolls be sent to school. 

Please could all other materials be smaller than the size of a cereal box. 

Thank you  

 

Have a great weekend! 

Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


